
HB 4081 - APage 1 of 1 HB 4081 - A

Dexter A. Johnson
LEGISLATIVE COUNSEL

900 COURT ST NE S101
SALEM, OREGON 97301-4065

(503) 986-1243
FAX: (503) 373-1043

www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

Open Government Impact Statement
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly
2020 Regular Session

Measure: HB 4081 - A
Only impacts on Original or Engrossed
Versions are Considered Official

Prepared by: Cameron D. Miles
Date: 2/19/2020

SUMMARY
Requires supervising physician, or supervising physician organization, to enter into practice
agreement with physician assistant in order to use services of physician assistant. Prohibits Oregon
Medical Board from requiring minimum number of hours during which supervising physician must be
physically present to provide supervision. Requires that physician assistant have appropriate access
to supervising physician. Requires physician assistant who prescribes and dispenses prescription
drugs to maintain specified records and follow specified prescription labeling requirements.

Becomes operative January 1, 2021.

Declares emergency, effective on passage.
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